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HOPI TRIBAL HOUSING AUTHORITY 
           

        
August 20, 2024 
 
 
Dear Vendor. 
 
The Hopi Tribal Housing Authority (HTHA) extends an invitation to your company to be a part of 
our upcoming 2024 HTHA Housing Fair. This event is scheduled for Thursday, October 10, 2024, 
from 11:00 AM to 6:00 PM at the Hopi Veteran’s Memorial Center which is located in 
Kykotsmovi, Arizona. 
 
Through partnerships with various businesses, organizations, and financial institutions, the HTHA 
has planned a day-long event for our participants and community members. There will be free 
workshops offered such as preventative maintenance, financial literacy, home improvement 
demonstrations, interior decorating including safety and health in the home. Additionally, you will 
have an opportunity to share information with over 200+ participants who will be attending the 
housing fair. 
 
There is no cost to you for booth space, however, we do welcome and appreciate any donations 
(gifts or products) to be used for our door prize raffles which will be held throughout the day.  
 
Please R.S.V.P. by completing the enclosed Presenter Confirmation form by email by September 
20, 2024. Participating vendors can set up their booths the morning of October 10, 2024, between 
the times of 8:00 AM – 10:30 AM. Vendors requesting electricity must inform our office in advance 
and bring enough electrical cords for your use. 
 
We look forward to your participation. If you have any questions or require additional 
information, you may contact either Thana Leslie or Christine Tawahongva by phone at (928) 737-
2800 or via email at tleslie@htha.org or ctawahongva@htha.org  
  
Respectfully,  
 
 
 
Stanley Pahe, Executive Director 
Hopi Tribal Housing Authority  
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